Thank you all for helping our school celebrate Earth Day. Together, students at our school learned about recycling and
brainstormed ways to reduce, reuse and recycle, built recyclable robots, and planted flowers and seeds. Celebrating Earth
Day provided our teachers with many opportunities to relate science, math and literacy concepts to everyday life. As we
move into May, we are getting our classrooms ready for a summer of additional enrichment. We can't wait to spend
summer with you and your children!

Sincerely,
Alyssa and Tia

Teacher Appreciation Week

We love our teachers! Check out these great activities we have to celebrate them the week of May 3rd! Monday “You Make Us
Bloom”, Tuesday “Teachers Are Noteworthy”, Wednesday “Supply Them With Thanks”, Thursday “My Teacher's A Treat”, and
Friday “Thanks Are In The Cards”.

Please let us know if you have any questions or if you are interested in participating in Teacher Appreciation another way.

Register for Summer Camp!

Summer Camp registration is currently underway. We hope that your family will be joining us! Please visit our webpage https:/
www.chesterbrookacademy.com/preschools/va/fair-lakes/programs/summer-camp/

to learn more.

Important Dates
May 3r-7t —Teacher Appreciation Week

May 28— Monthly folders go home
May 31st— CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY

June 34— Pre-K Graduation
Thank you as always for your continued support.
Sincerely,

Alyssa and Tia
Your Admin Team



